
Antonia Hover 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
|7/22/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 06709-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:50 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL profit at 11.9% 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

— Original Message— 
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fLus> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:44 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL profit at 11.9% 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 C'Griffin-Greaux 

— Original Message— 
From: Mike Grohman <mcgrohman@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, July 19, 2025 2:45 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL profit at 11.9% 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

There is absolutely no reason why FPL or any Florida utility should earn a profit rate above the national average. 
Shareholders are already well rewarded with guaranteed revenues and profitability at the current ROI average rates. 

I hope the PSC will stand firm in denying this request. 

Michael Grohman 
Clearwater, FL 

Sent from Mike's iPhone 
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